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The Circuit Clerk’s office is still in the process of searching for a new case management system.    
Our current system was bought out by a company called Avenu Insights and Analytics.  In 
February representatives from Winnebago County and I went to Virginia to their headquarters to 
meet with their team and discuss the future of the software.  They recently provided us with a 
roadmap detailing a 2–3-year time frame of when certain functionalities can be done.  We believe 
3 years is a little too long considering you can get a new case management system up and go live 
in about 2 years give or take. 
 
Our office recently signed up for InLingo which is a language services provider.  They have 
interpreters and translators with over 150 different languages.  The Courts already have this in 
place in the courtrooms where they can do it over the phone or by video if a litigant needs that 
service. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
___________________________ 
Amy Johnson 
Lee County Circuit Clerk 
 


